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Administration Message 
Dear Canyon View Community,  
 
Near the end of March Canyon View had the opportunity to have a visit from 
Cognia. Cognia is a company that accredits schools throughout the country. 
This happens every 5 years in secondary schools. Cognia visited with 
teachers, parents, students, and administration to ask about our school. They 
also had us share documents like budgets, meeting agendas, student 
achievement reports, and surveys so they could get a sense of how things 
operate on a day to day basis here at Canyon View. We will receive our 
results in the coming weeks and we look forward to the feedback they will 
give. The process we went through was informative and inspiring. To be able 
to reflect on all the hard work our staff engages in and the amazing things 
our students accomplish has been eye opening to me. We, like all schools, 
have things to improve on but we are headed in a great direction.  
In February I was informed that I will move from assistant principal to 
principal of our school as Mr. Lott has been reassigned to be the principal of 
Pleasant Grove Junior High. I am grateful for this opportunity and excited 
that I get to stay here at Canyon View. I am grateful to Mr. Lott for all he has 
done in his time here and I’m glad I’ve been able to work with him for the 
last few years. I look forward to working with our faculty and staff to provide 
the best educational opportunity possible for each of our students. I have a 
strong belief that a good education can make all the difference in the life of a 
child. I am excited to get to work helping all students learn at high levels. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Cotterell, Assistant Principal 
 
 
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL: Wade Lott 
ADDRESS: 655 E 950 N 
Orem, UT 84097 
OFFICE: (801) 610-8130 
ATTENDANCE: (801) 610-8131 
COUNSELING: (801) 610-8132 
Fax: (801) 227-8706 
HOMEPAGE:  
canyonview.alpineschools.org 
 

 
 

 
4/4-4/8- Spring Break  
(no school) 
 
4/11- SCC Meeting 2:45 pm 
 
4/22- 80’s Blackout Dance 
 
4/25- Teacher Work Day 
(no school) 
 
 
22-23 CVJH SCC ELECTIONS 
Nominations begin: April 14 
The form is due by: April 26 
The School Community Council 
Election will be held: April 27 - 29 
Announce SCC Members for 2022-
2023: May 2 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to our 2022-2023 CVJH Student Council 
 

 

 

8th Grade 
Analiese Allen 

Claire Archibald 
Chloe Brown 
Capri Bulkley 
Kycee Burg 

Qiana Chavez 
Elsie Colton 

Kennedy Hiatt 
 

Zealand Hunt 
Dane Jorgensen 
Serelle Lundeen 
Amberly Perry 
Liv Rasmussen 
Alexis Schauers 
Maggie Ward 

 

9th Grade 
Liv Ahn 

Benjamin Cockrell 
Eva Enriquez 
Adelyn Hart 
Caleb Karr 
Elias Smith 

Nash Sundberg 
Emary Yanez 

  

We look forward to our 80’s Blackout Dance on April, 22nd.  
More details coming soon!! 

 
              

  
 



         

 

 

                                                                                

 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FCCLA (the Family Career and Community 
Leaders of America) will be meeting on the 1st 
and 3rd Thursdays of each month in Room 122.   

*2:20-3:00pm  
This year we will be focusing a lot on 

community service!  
All are invited! 

See Ms. Jones for an application. 
 

 
  

           PTSA 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend our monthly 
PTSA meeting the last Monday of the 
month at 12:15. We would love your input 
and ideas. You can email Lindsey Ramage 
lindseyramage@gmail.com, if there is 
anything you would like to add to our 
meeting agenda. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from CVJH 
Administration 
 
Please remember that Skyward is a great way to monitor 
your child’s progress and work completion. If you need 
a username/password reminder, you can contact the 
counseling office and they can assist you with that 
information. You should also be hearing from teachers 
if they have concerns for your child at this point. If you 
have questions, concerns, email the teacher and cc Mr. 
Lott H-M, Mr. May A-G or Mr. Cotterell N-Z. You can 
also cc your student’s counselor. Mr. Sears A-FI, Mr. 
Lyman FL-MAN, Mrs. Evans MAP-PA or Mrs. Elmer 
PE-Z.  
 
Mr. Lott wlott@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Cotterell gcotterell@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. May mikemay@alpinedistrict.org 
 
Mr. Sears wsears@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Lyman jlyman@alpinedistrict.org 
Mrs. Elmer helmer@alpinedistrict.org 
Ms. Evans susanevans@alpinedistrict.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            

 

 Student of the Month 
Jean L Alcantara 
Galva 
Kayla A Grover 
Lilianhna Lundeen 
  

 

 
 
 

School Lunch waivers from the federal government 
will expire on May 26th 2022, the last serving day of 
the 2022 school year.  
 
 

School lunches will go back to full price. Second meals can 
be purchased for $3.85. Free and Reduced meals will only 
go to students who apply and are qualified for lunch waivers. 
You may apply for Free or Reduced meals through Alpine 
School District, Nutrition Services department under the Parent 
Zone heading. You may apply starting July 26, 2022 for next 
year. 
 
 

Parents are responsible for ALL charges until an application 
has been processed and approved. Please fill out an 
application at your earliest convenience. 
If you have questions you may call Nutrition Services  
801-610-8038 
  
 

 
every child. one voice. 
 

Charly Trujillo Padilla 
Oliver Leon Lopez 
Esther Nicholes 
  
 

mailto:helmer@alpinedistrict.org


 
 
                                     

            
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          
 
 
 
                                                                                                        

       
 
 

                                
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 

CVJH School  
Security & Visitor Check 

In/Check Out 
Procedures  

 
If you need to check out your student, please come prepared 
to show your driver’s license. We cannot let students go until 
we verify you. If students are coming back to school, they can 
check themselves in on the computers provided. 
 
If your student will be coming late to school, please send 
them with a note signed by you.  
 
SCHOOL SECURITY MEASURES & VISITOR 
PROCEDURES:  
All but the main entrance doors will remain locked during 
the school day and all visitors, will need to use the buzz-in 
entry system. Once inside, visitors may be required to show 
photo identification, and sign in to obtain a visitor’s pass. 

 

PLAYOFFS: FEBRUARY 8-13TH 

 

 
 
 

 

CANYON VIEW JR. HIGH 
School Community Council 

 
 
 

The School Community council is responsible to evaluate their 
schools greatest academic need and create the School 
Improvement Plan to determine the use of the LAND Trust 
monies awarded to their school. Parents, faculty, staff, and 
community members are invited to attend and join the council, 
and are encouraged to participate in all meetings throughout 
the school year. 
 
 
 

School Community Council Meetings 
We invite you to attend the Canyon View Junior High SCC 
meetings to learn about our school’s greatest academic needs, 
our School Improvement Plan, and how to best use our LAND 
Trust funds. You have a voice! Together we can make a 
positive difference in the education of our children! 

 
 

21-22 CVJH SCC MEETING SCHEDULE 
 

All meetings will be held at 2:45 pm in room 109 
 

 

‘STUDENT FEE PAYMENT OPTIONS 

 
 

Each student assess fees 
 
 
 
 

ONLINE PAYMENT:     Fast and Easy! 

 
 

Student fees can be paid online at:  www.myschoolfees.com 

·         You will need to pay ALL school fees before you can play        
·         Pay online at MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Connect to www.MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Login using your E-Mail or Create an Account 
    o   Select your student using Student Id 
    o   Select Show Required Registration Fees 
    o   Select Add All Required Items to Cart 
    o   If you would like to purchase an optional Yearbook or PE Clothes,     
Select Show Optional Registration Fees. 
    o   The Funds will be deposited at the school and you will receive an E-Mail 
Receipt 
 
 

MAIL-IN PAYMENT: 
                Canyon View Jr High        
                655 E 950 N 
                Orem, UT 84097 
 Please indicate your student’s name and ID Number on the check. 

 
 

 QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS:                                  * 

• If you are unable to pay school fees at this time, you may download the 
Fee Waiver application on our Canyon View Jr. High webpage 
at  https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/     Fee Waiver is 
an application process based on income.  Please return fee waiver and 
supporting documentation to the finance office ASAP for approval.  A 
new Fee Waiver must be filled out at the beginning of each school 
year. 

• Please call the financial office between the hours of 7:30am – 3:00pm  
• Call Mrs. Bulkley at 801-610-8130 x 757. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
https://alpineschools.org/ 
 
 

 
 
 

https://alpineschools.org/returntolea
rn/ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ASD HEALTH AND  
WELL-BEING 

 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/alpinedistric
t.org/healthandwell-being/home 
 
 

 

April 11, 2022 
 
 

22-23 CVJH SCC ELECTIONS 
Nominations begin: April 14 
The form is due by: April 26 
The School Community Council Election will be held: 
April 27 - 29 
Announce SCC Members for 2022-2023: May 2 

 
 

http://www.myschoolfees.com/
http://www.myschoolfees.com/
https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/
https://alpineschools.org/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home


 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

                                   
 
 

 
 College and Careers Week @ CVJH 
  
Parents - We just finished College and Career week and had students use some of these websites to do activities during advisory classes.  
Please take time to follow up with them and help them plan for their future. They should each have a completed handout.  
  
This Reality Check activity will help students better understand the monthly costs for their future life.  
Then they can use this site to search careers that will cover these expenses.  
https://www.educationquest.org/myeducationquest/reality-check/ 
  
Search careers of interest by keyword, industry or take a survey. Research three different careers and answer the following questions on the 
worksheet.  
https://www.mynextmove.org/   
1. Name of career / 2. What education or training is required? 3. What is the median salary? 
4. Does this career earn enough money to match your Reality Check from yesterday? 
  
Use this site to know which colleges, universities and technical colleges have the programs needed for you to become qualified for 
different careers.  
Type in the name of the careers that you researched yesterday to find out which schools you could attend and then research those schools. 
You can search by topic or school. https://www.utahmajors.org/   
  
This site links you to some public colleges in Utah.  Please learn about the colleges that have training in areas of interest.  
Answer the following questions on the worksheet. https://www.utah.gov/education/colleges.html   
1. Name of school / 2. Where is it located? / 3. How many students attend? / 4. How much does it cost for in-state tuition and out-of-state 
tuition? 
  
Thanks from the CVJH Counselors  
 
Wayne Sears (A-FI)   
John Lyman (FL - MAN)   
Susan Evans (MAP - PA)  
Heidi Elmer (PE - Z)     
 

          Canyon View Jr. High 
 

 
 

MS. BURNETT’S STUDENTS CREATED PIÑATAS FOR SPANISH CLASS 
 

 

https://www.educationquest.org/myeducationquest/reality-check/
https://www.mynextmove.org/
https://www.utahmajors.org/
https://www.utah.gov/education/colleges.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 3rd 
February 7th 
February 10th 
 
 
 

@ Orem Jaguars 
@ Lehi Pioneers 
Vs Pleasant Grove Vikings 

 
3pm 
3pm 
3pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    GIRLS TEAM 
 

February 3rd 
February 7th 
February 10th 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

"You're a Good Man, Charlie Brown" 
 
 

CVJH Theater Presents… 

Mark your calendar for 
April 21 - April 26 

7:00 PM 
No Sunday Performances 

 
 
 
 

 
Tickets must be purchased in advance at our website: 
https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/cvjh-box-office/ 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

CVJH TRACK & FIELD  
 

MEETS 
3:00 pm 
 
 
 

4/13 @ Lehi High 
 
 

ALPINE DAYS  
April 19th & 20th @ MVHS 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Alpine District Jr. High Art Show 
 
 
 

 
 

The show goes up April 27th at the University Mall in 
Orem. The show is up until May 11. 

 
 

LIA is selling personalized stickers for 
Chromebooks or water bottles for the 
Women and Children in Crisis next 
week.   
We are also went to Thanksgiving Point 
on 3/29 for career exploration including 
forensic science at a crime scene and 
exploring the science of robotics 
We have our LIA conference on May 
10th at the University of Utah. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Interested in a fun-filled adventure this summer? Want to try 
mountain bike riding and racing? Come join the high school 
mountain bike team! For all students in grades 7-12. All levels of 
skill and experience are welcome. Everyone participates; no one 
sits on the bench! Information meetings will be held at 
Timpanogos High School, Monday, March 28 at 6:00 pm in the 
media center, at Mountain View High School, Tuesday, March 29 
at 6:00 pm in room 211, and at Orem High School Tuesday, April 
12 at 6:00 pm in room 3107. Registration opens April 1. For more 
information see www.oremyouthcycling.com 
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